From: nicole chaisson

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Hearing on Cap and Trade 2020

Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 4:40:48 PM
Greetings,

As a wife, mother, voter, and hay farmer | ask that you vote no on the new cap and trade or
allow it to go to the vote of the people.

This will seriously affect rural areas and also massive amounts of job losses when
businesses flee the state. When asked how many tons of carbon do you expect to remove with
this tax. Nobody can answer. We all know that carbon credit owners i.e funds, banks, and the
rich are set to benefit. Most of these things are not based in Oregon so why would you put
Oregon citizens into poverty with these taxes.

Please do not vote the party line. Please vote no or allow this to go to the vote of the people.
Listen to your constituents and remember we can either vote no on cap and trade or vote to not
re-elect you.

With respect,

Nicole Yvette Chaisson, Wasco County PCP
7250 Mill Creek Road

The Dalles, OR 97058

(541) 296-1514 home

(209) 304- 8391 cell
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